
December 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

ERO NEWS 41 
Dear ERO Family, 
As another year comes to a close, we take a 
moment to reflect on the events that shaped 
it—both the positive milestones we achieved 
and the challenges we faced along the way. 
This year was particularly special for ERO, 
marking our 60th anniversary—a remarkable 
milestone that speaks to the enduring 
commitment and collaboration of our 
community. 
This jubilee provided an opportunity to honor 
the tradition on ERO anniversary booklet laid 
by Philippe Rusca 10 years ago and further 
developed by Anna Lella 5 years ago. 
I am therefore delighted to be able to present 
you with the ‘60 years of ERO’ brochure 
enclosed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Outlook for the New Year 
Looking ahead, an important milestone awaits 
us in the spring. We will gather in Almaty, 
Kazakhstan, for a plenary session. During this 
meeting, the mandate of the current Executive 
Board will conclude, and elections for the new 
board will take place. 
Further details and information regarding this 
session will be shared with you at the beginning 
of January. Stay tuned for updates as we 
prepare for this pivotal event. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to express 
my heartfelt gratitude to everyone who has 
supported our work throughout the past year. 
Wishing you and your families a joyful holiday 
season and all the very best for a prosperous 
and fulfilling 2025. 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Simona Dianiskova, ERO President  
 

 
 
 
 

Dates 
 
2/3 May 2025 
Almaty, Kazakhstan - ERO-Plenary Session 
 

September 2025 
Shanghai, China 
ERO-Plenary Session during the FDI WDC  
 
 
 


